

451 Delaware Avenue * Delmar NY 12054 * 518-439-9314 * www.bethlehempubliclibrary.org

Ms. Sandie Feck President, Embroiderers Guild of America, NY Capital District Chapter 6 Evergreen Dr. Voorheesville, NY 12186 October 5, 2017

Dear Sandie:

I wanted to thank you and everyone from the Embroiderers' Guild of America, New York Capital District Chapter, once again for the wonderful Creative Stitches series. It is a testament to the enthusiasm of the teachers and the fun and challenging projects that you offer that bring the girls back for so many years, and bring new kids to the program each year.

I would also like to thank all of the teachers who assisted during the week; Bernice, Verna, Natalie, Deborah, Virginia, Kathy, Donna, Ann, Helen and Maggie, and yourself. Our patrons are very lucky to have you come back every year to offer this weeklong camp to us. I know other libraries wish they could have a similar program at their locations.

I look forward to seeing you at the library during your mentoring sessions, and at next year's series from August 6-10, 2018.

Sincerely,

Natalie MCV Conney

Manager of Programs and Community Outreach

518-439-9314, ext, 3023

natalie@bethpl.org